
 
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE LIST 
18th July 2018 

 
COUNCILLOR REPRESENTATION 

 
Planning application - BH2017/03830 
Cllr Vanessa Brown 
 
As a Ward Councillor I am writing to object to the above planning application. 
 
The previous application was refused by the Council and also turned down on 
appeal and this application is little different. The extension is just very slightly 
reduced in size. The major problem is that the existing garage of number 19 
Shirley Drive protrudes 8 metres in front of the living room and bedroom windows 
of 21 Shirley Drive. This is not obvious from the plans. As this would become two 
storey it will definitely take light from these rooms, particularly from the living 
area, as number 19 is on the South side. 
 
If this application should be recommended for approval I would request that it 
goes before the Planning Committee for decision. 
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